CAPE COMING TO COUNTY ROAD SCHOOL ON FEBRUARY 6th IN CELEBRTION OF GLOBAL PLAY DAY



Community Adventure Play Experience · CAPE

UPDATE: On January 21st, many of the County Road teachers and Child Study Team members were trained as Play Facilitators for the Community Adventure Play Experiences. It was a truly fun day and the CRS Staff is now prepared to facilitate a CAPE of our own on Global Play Day!

Thank you so very much for all of the materials that you have contributed so far. We are asking for additional materials to make this day a truly memorable one. We would love some large sized clean boxes, natural materials (such as pine cones, clean drift wood, and sticks with dulled edges), twine, ribbons, ropes, yarn, and large fabric pieces that from which children might fashion capes. All donations should not have come into contact with nuts. Please see examples below.



Wellness Initiative powered by the Demarest Child Study Team!

